
March, 26, 2021
Happy Friday Stober Families,

I hope that everyone enjoys a wonderful Spring Break! Hopefully, wherever you will be, you will
have time to relax and enjoy some sunshine!

Coming Up

March 29th-April 2nd No School-Spring Break
April 14th PIE/PTA Meetings 6pm/7pm
April 15th-Dine to Donate @ Smashburger 11am-9pm, 3356 Youngfield St. Wheat Ridge
April 17th-April 24th PTA Online Silent Auction

PTA Spring Silent Auction

The Stober PTA Silent Auction is virtual this year and we would love your help putting together
baskets to auction off for top dollar! We will be building themed baskets all to help parents and
families get through the pandemic! These include a Spa Basket, a Coffee & Chocolate Basket, a
Book Lovers Basket, a Game Night Basket, and a Campling Basket. Please check out the
sign-up genius at the link below to donate items! If you would like to donate money and let us do
the shopping, payments can be made directly to Stober PTA at paypal.me/stoberpta or checks
may also be made out to Stober PTA and returned to the front office. Thank you for your help in
making the Silent Auction a success.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094aa5a728a1f94-silent

The Auction will open on April 17th and close April 24th. Please see the linked flier below for
more information.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H-nt9Lb5MxxPMp_7nto2u2TzFhSi4lvi/view?usp=sharing

CMAS

Here is the following schedule for the upcoming CMAS testing for 3rd-5th grade.

English Language Arts (ELA) Grades 3, 4, and 5 April 13,14,15
Math Grades 3, 4, and 5 April 20,21,22
Science Grade 5 only April 26,27,28

Please make sure that your child attends school on their testing days.This allows students the
opportunity to test in their classrooms with their teacher. We also know that things come up, and
we will be able to complete make-up tests through May 14th.

http://paypal.me/stoberpta
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094aa5a728a1f94-silent
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H-nt9Lb5MxxPMp_7nto2u2TzFhSi4lvi/view?usp=sharing


For students in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade, there are three math sessions, each 65 minutes long,
and three ELA sessions, each 80 minutes long. Fifth graders also have three science sessions
of 80 minutes each. To avoid test fatigue, we only schedule one test session each day, in the
morning. For our remote students, we plan to schedule test sessions at the same time in-person
students are testing to ensure continuity of instruction.

Pictures

Order forms for Spring Pictures went home in Friday Folders, and the deadline to order has
been extended to April 16th. Please note that the Class Keepsakes have not yet been delivered.
If you have any questions please reach out to Van Gogh directly at 303-679-9003 and choose
option #4.

QPR
The Wheat Ridge Area Social Emotional Learning Specialists have organized a training
opportunity for families to support children and family members in crisis. If you are interested in
learning more about this training, please click on the link below.

https://www.canva.com/design/DAEZJeIiEDI/mfIBV5Wp2Vu58Vi2mWqlmQ/view?utm_content=
DAEZJeIiEDI&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer

Race to Read

We are excited to kick off the 2021 Race to Read program with Bandimere Speedway. This year
will look a bit different with a BINGO sheet format. Below is a link to the bingo and submission
sheet, as well as additional information. Hard copies are available in the office if needed. Once
completed, please submit both the bingo and submission sheet directly to Bandimere
(information is provided in the link below) or they may be dropped off at the Stober office.
PLEASE make sure to include your contact information as Bandimere will be mailing the prize
directly to your student. The prize this year, a ticket for the student and one adult ($54 value) to
the NAPA Auto Parts “Night of Fire & Thunder” on May 22nd, will be mailed to you. Completed
Bingo Sheets must be received by Bandimere Speedway no later than May 7th. Please only
send in one Bingo Sheet per child. Now, let’s get reading!

Race to Read Packet

Jeffco Superintendent Finalist

I wanted to make sure that everyone heard the news that on Tuesday, March 23, the Board of
Education met and unanimously selected Tracy Dorland as the sole candidate for Jeffco
Superintendent. Board members will now undertake formal contract negotiations and other
required steps before completing the hiring process. Once all steps are completed, the Board
will take public action on the appointment of Dorland, which is expected in mid-April.

https://www.canva.com/design/DAEZJeIiEDI/mfIBV5Wp2Vu58Vi2mWqlmQ/view?utm_content=DAEZJeIiEDI&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer
https://www.canva.com/design/DAEZJeIiEDI/mfIBV5Wp2Vu58Vi2mWqlmQ/view?utm_content=DAEZJeIiEDI&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=viewer
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1MnurbJmYf47JwxisIlzPlKJHN20aQWyS?usp=sharing


I hope that everyone enjoys a fantastic Spring Break! We will see you in April!

Anne


